CORRESPONDENCE
MAY 09, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 02809-16
Alexus Austin

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 8:00 AM

To: ‘Victoria Thiel'

Subject: RE: Comments submitted for Docket #160021-EI

Good morning Ms. Thiel,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Angela M. Charles

Commission Deputy Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850
850-413-6826

From: Victoria Thiel [mailto:thielv314@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, May 08, 2016 2:44 PM
Subject: Comments submitted for Docket #160021-El

| hope that in good conscience you will decline FP&L's rate increase request of

approximately 24% for residential customers. This is in addition to the smart meter opt out fee of
$89, monthly fee of $13.00 and minimum of $17+/month of taxes and fees. The average citizen in
Florida on fixed or low income cannot afford anymore raises. Please keep in mind our real estate
taxes increased this year and a 17% increase in sales tax is being contemplated. Florida is pricing
itself out of a viable living community.

Please consider the ramifications of yet another burden.

Victoria


FPSC Commission Clerk
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